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Our facial plastic surgeons, Drs. Agarwal and Maloney, have been injecting Artefill for per-
manent wrinkle enhancement for the past 2+ years. It was FDA approved three years ago as 
the first and only permanent injectable wrinkle filler.

The facial injectable has been relaunched by Suneva Medical. It is still the same safe, tested, 
and long lasting wrinkle filler indicated for nasolabial folds (smile lines), but not the lips. Ar-
tefill requires a skin test to rule out allergy one month prior to injection and is usually injected 
in two treatment sessions, spaced out 3 months apart. Please call our office to schedule your 
Artefill consultation and skin test. 

DYSPORT : The New Botulinum Toxin

Dysport is now available at the Aesthetic Surgery Center. It is Botulinum Toxin type A, which is the 
same subtype of Botulinum Toxin found in Botox Cosmetic®. The product has been used in Europe 
for over 10 years. It was recently FDA approved for cosmetic use in the United States.

Reports suggest that Dysport may last longer and work faster than Botox Cosmetic, but we will wait 
for longer term follow-up to determine this. In the interim, call our office to schedule your appoint-
ment and take advantage of the introductory $75 rebate from the manufacturer.

Face Spa and Signature Skin Specials Continue!

Our special summer 50% off prices for Face Spa Services (microdermabrasion, light chemical 
peels, facials, permanent makeup, waxing) have been extended through December 31st, 2009.

Our three licensed aestheticians provide physician- supervised skin care with medical grade facial 
services. Take advantage of these incredible specials today! 

The 2009-10 Beachside Seminar Schedule is online. Please join us!
Our plastic surgeons offer several educational and informative seminars highlighting 
the contemporary approaches to cosmetic and plastic surgery of the face and body at 
The Ritz-Carlton Beach Resort in Naples, Florida and also at the Marco Island Mar-
riott Hotel. A lite lunch is provided.

To attend one of these FREE informative seminars, visit our website and fill out the 
online form or call our office at 239-594-9100.

Take Advantage of the Introductory $75 Rebate!

Until December 31, 2009
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